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Registration to vote is and always has been the responsibility of the individual not the 

State. This bill will rectify the overreach of the State of Oregon and return the 

responsibility of registering to vote to the People where it belongs. Government 

signing people up to vote automatically is not right and it needs to stop. I have 

already seen the affidavits from people who were not legally allowed to vote who 

have received ballots because of motor voter and a system that allows this even if it's 

only a few needs to be shut down immediately. 
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